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John w. Keyes, III 
Regional Director 
Bureau of Reclamation 
Box 043 -- 550 w. Fd�t Street 
Boise ID 83724 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

142 3rd AVENUE NORTH 

P.O. BOX 1906 
TWIN FALLS, IDAHO 83303-1906 

TELEPHONE (208) 734-0700 

FAX (208) 736-0041 

RE: Upper Snake River Unallocated Storage 

Dear Mr. Keyes: 

At the committee of Nine meeting on May 16, 1989, the 
Committee discussed the ongoing negotiations with Wyoming for 
Palisades storage and the remaining unallocated storage water 
in Palisades and Ririe Reservoirs. 

A resolution adopted at the meeting directs me to 
write asking that water District 01 be prioritized for the 
acquisition of the remaining unallocated water so as to 
mitigate effects on existing users which will occur by reason 
of a settlement agreement or litigation of the Sho-Bans claim 
for the Fort Hall Reservation. 

�he CornMitt20 � 1R0 h�s asked th�t w� �e �nvolved or at 
least kept informed of the developments in the ongoing 
negotiations with Wyoming. 
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cc: Committee of Nine 
Associate Members 

Respectfully, 

(i'. .... 1/. /2.su .. <-I
JOHN A. ROSHOLT 
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